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19 March 2024  
 

 
Dear James  
 
In my capacity as acting Trefnydd, I am notifying all members of a correction to the record 
pertaining to the plenary business questions on 5 March 2024. This correction is in 
response to a question from Darren Millar MS, who requested an update on the Welsh 
Government’s Workplace Recycling Regulations. 
 
It was Welsh Government officials and a representative from Natural Resources Wales 
(NRW) who met industry on the 7 March 2024, and not the Minister for Climate Change 
Julie James MS, as I originally stated. This meeting was convened by the Welsh Retail 
Consortium (WRC) and attended by WRC members to answer questions from retailers on 
the regulations. The meeting is a recent example of a comprehensive programme of 
engagement and awareness raising to ensure readiness, which includes the provision of 
sector specific information, webinars and guides, alongside a national communications 
campaign that includes TV, radio and billboard adverts and direct mail letters. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Jane Hutt AS/MS 
Gweinidog Cyfiawnder Cymdeithasol a’r Prif Chwip 
Minister for Social Justice and Chief Whip 
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